Mrs. Deane W. Malott, Lilac Lane, Lawrence, Kansas.

Dear Mrs. Malott:

We are sending you a little memento of the trip our basketball team made last winter. I am sure that Bob may enjoy browsing through it.

We recall that the morning we left on the trip East you and your family were at the station bidding Dean Lawson good-by, and it happened that the boys thought you were there to see them off. We just let it go at that and allowed them to retain that thought. This prompted us to send you the booklet.

I trust that the water gets more plentiful in the pend south of the hill and that the weather gets a little more frigid so that the children will have an opportunity to use their skates.

Wishing you and your family health, prosperity and happiness in the New Year, I am

Very sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education and Recreation, Varsity Basketball and Baseball Coach.

FCA: AH